
TIMELY WARNING 
CAMPUS ALERT 

25 June 2007 
 

This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires 
a general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided 
to students and employees in a manner that is timely and that 
may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 

 
 
The Millersville Borough Police Department has 
reported that a sexual assault was reported from an 
address located on Hillview Avenue, an area adjacent to 
the University campus. According to information 
provided by the Borough Police, a 19 year old non-
student reported she was the victim of a sex offense 
during the early morning hours of 25 June 2007. The 
Borough Police have the identity of the alleged assailant 
and are progressing with the investigation. Neither the 
victim nor the alleged perpetrator were noted as 
Millersville University students. 
 
Members of the campus community are reminded to 
report all criminal offenses and suspicious activity to 
the appropriate police jurisdiction in a timely manner. 
Off campus dial 911 for public safety emergencies. If 
you are located on campus dial 3911 for police 
emergencies. 
 
Posted 06/25/07 


